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The award winning WDS Play Safe in the Sun program works at curbing the incidence of skin cancer by 

providing UV detecting bracelets, sun safety education, and complimentary sunscreen samples to the 

public! 

The Play Safe in the Sun event at the NCAA College World Series on Saturday, June 22, 2024, was a huge 

success! The University of Nebraska Medical Center faculty, Drs. Ashley Wysong, Vanessa Voss, and Adam 

Sutton, residents, Drs. Kayla Clark, Taylor Thieman, Erica Lee, and Dr. Borucki, and some medical students 

volunteered their time and distributed sunscreen samples, UV detecting bracelets, and pamphlets about 

the importance of sun safety to attendees.  

ABOUT THE EVENT 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARTNERS 

THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS 

Thank you to the University of Nebraska Medical Center volunteers for their hard 

work providing skincare education at this event!  

 


